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the nturist society

MemBERS CORNER: EACH MONTH THE ROAR WILL HIGHLIGHT COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS FROM OUR
MEMBERS. WE ARE LOOKING FOR SUGGESTIONS AND POSITIVE COMMENTS:

As Edward was trying to get the check filled out for Bare Mtn for our membership dues and lot
lease dues | tried to tell him there was an easier way. Being of the ‘older’ generation, Ed does
not like to mess around with today’s electronic methods, and he simply growled and continued
to fill out the check. So, | helped him find an envelope and he addressed it, dug out a stamp
and then the next day we drove over to the post office and mailed it.

After we got back home, | signed into my online banking account and sure enough, there was a
very simple way to use Zelle. | simply had to go to the TRANSFER section and click on “SEND
MONEY WITH ZELLE.” It was remarkably simple to set up the account | wanted to use to send
money and | was ready to go. Two or three minutes and now | can send money to the club!!
Or wherever! Amazingly simple! Thank you to whomever set this up for us to use to send
money to the club or to family or anyone that is registered to receive monies from Zelle.
Instead of taking parts of two days to complete sending the payment we could have done it in
minutes!

My question is, will we be able to use this method to purchase Items at the club ‘store’ or pay
for casino night ‘winnings’, or Ron’s Ribs, etc. Let us know as we do not usually carry cash.

May 6 Please remember that the mtn is being opened . We need to open the
clubhouse and stock the outhouses and start raking pine needles and get the
cabins ready to rent. All hands are needed. See you around 9am

May 7 10am General Meeting on the mountain.

You will find the calendar attached, please let activities know if you can sponsor or host
an event.

Kudos to the “new” team that did the water station for the Robie Creek Run.
They had a great time and started at 8:30 with a burrito breakfast, then set up the



stations, then had a great taco soup for lunch with homemade cornbread. Oh
they saw lots of runners. Some new people helping and some non members.
Cherie

Trail notes from the Nudes Nest:

7/28/18, In the hot afternoon while my friends are sitting by the pool, not playing volleyball.
It’s really nice on the trail. Thanks to the trail keepers. Stephen

6/30/18: What a beautiful and glorious place. A perfect location for the Bare Mountain club.
This is naturism at its best! Thank you for bringing us here. Lynn and Debra

FENCE PROJECT:

We hope the weather Gods will finally smile on us and let us begin our long awaited
(and needed) fence project by May 13th. We are hopeful we can accomplish our task
in 3 weekends, ending by May 28th. With our number of club members reduced and
the health of some others diminished, we hope everyone will put aside other matters
that are not essential and join in for this important task. Everyone who is involved is
counting on everyone else pitching in to keep the load lighter for us all.

We hope most weekly goals can be accomplished on Saturdays, but will return on
Sundays to finish each step, if needed. Please review the schedule and task list. If you
have any of the necessary tools listed, please bring what you can in order to be the
most productive. Hats, gloves, sunblock, and sturdy shoes help keep everyone safe.
We would like to begin work at 8:30 AM each day. Every Saturday, we will have lunch
for everyone involved.

Questions and comments may be directed to Ron W. printwright46@gmail. 208
495-2326 Line 208 318-3644 cell

I'm pretty sure these nudists are stoned




Trail Notes from the Nudes Nest:

9/11/18, | love to hike nude! Nice breeze today, you know you’re alive. Headed down to the
hot tub, Bruce.

9/22/18, Beautiful escape from the city. Thanks for all the work on the trails. One of my
favorite places, Rich

Doc Jon sent us this note and these gorgeous pictures of our
mountain at the first of April:

"l was amazed, how much snow was on those side roads. A month ago, they were
almost bare. When | hiked out that Sunday, it was snowing quite heavily. It looks like
the side roads like mine to the A-frame are about the same. But the problem is you
have to get from the gate to past the pool and I’'m sure it will be three weeks minimum.
I couldn’t even move my four-wheeler past the gate. | could only move it beside the
tractor. | just returned from two weeks in the Philippines. Otherwise, we have been
going up almost weekly. I'll keep you informed, Jon.

-




Thank you for sharing, Doc!!! From the Philippines to this?? Fun!!



...AND FINALLY,

At your age people expect You to be
calm, digwnified and sober.

Disappoint them




